
Deoember 17th, 1926.

G. S. MacInnés , Ear 
Manning Arcade, 
Toronto, Ont.

• »

Dear Mr. Maclnnes:-

Thank you for your letter of
the 16th of December.

I have already written to the 
Provost saying that I would go up for the ceremonies 
on Saturday, January 15th.

'Jlth all kind wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

'Pi


